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From: John & Amana Hanley [johndhanley@yahoo.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2009 7:04 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Lilley-Petrie re-distribution - Against

redistribution vs. redistribution/s....hmmmm 

  

Dear AEC, 

  

We wish to complain against the possibility that the Sandgate area may become part of the seat of Petrie in the 

future. 

  

We base this complaint on the fact that we in the Sandgate district share common socio-democraphic, business, 

social, cultural, schooling, community, recreational, life-style and other facets within the other suburbs of Lilley 

than anywhere in the seat of Petrie.  Our concerns and challenges are quite different between each seat, and for 

the Sandgate region to move from the northern most part of Lilley to the most southern part of Petrie would 

potentially make its constituents less represented and unfair. 

  

We feel that we will be better represented in a highly urbanised seat like Lilley than a more rural and non-

urbanised seat like Petrie.  The issues that need to be tackled are more common in the seat of Lilley for the 

Sandgate district rather than from the seat of Petrie.  The representation from the Lillee office for the Sandgate 

region has been of the highest order, and we are doubtful that the same type of representation would be met 

from the Petrie office due to the quite different requirements needed for such a Lilley-typical region such as 

Sandgate. 

  

If we can further articulate this issue, we would be more than pleased to do so. 

  

Best regards, 

John & Amana Hanley 

Residents & Citizens of Lilley 

14 Seventh Ave 

Sandgate Qld 4017 

Home: (07) 3869-4117 

 

Find local businesses and services in your area with Yahoo!7 Local. Get started. 


